Friends of the Wild Swan

P.O. Box 5103

Swan Lake, MT  59911

September 28, 2009

Anne Dahl

Swan Ecosystem Center

6887 Highway 83

Condon, MT 59826

Dear Anne:

This letter is to express our support for the implementation of the Swan Lake Water Quality Restoration Plan.  Friends of the Wild Swan supports the current 319 grant proposal.  This grant to initiate a forest road survey to determine the extent of non-point source pollution from surface runoff and/or failing culverts and reduce sediment runoff by restoring roads in the Beaver Creek area is another step towards reducing the water quality impacts from roads. We also support the continued long-term trend monitoring of Swan Lake and Swan Valley streams as well as the other public outreach components of the proposal.

It is important that we continue to make progress towards achieving the goals in the Swan Lake Water Quality Restoration Plan and Total Maximum Daily Load.

Sincerely,

/s/Arlene Montgomery

Program Director 

